
Arbor Parent Portal App 

If you haven’t already signed up to our Arbor Parent Portal App, please 

download the FREE app from the App Store or Google Play. 

This app can be used to make payments for Nursery Fees, School Meals 

and much more! 

You will be able to view your child’s attendance record and amend your 

child’s information e.g. emergency contact details or dietary              

information. All our communication will be sent out via the app. 

If you need any support with downloading or signing in to the app 

please contact the school office on 01274 772175 or email  

office@cavendish.bradford.sch.uk. 

Sports Days 

You will be pleased to hear that we plan to hold 

sports days for the children on the following 

dates. We hope the Covid-19 restrictions will be 

relaxed enough to allow parents/carers to 

attend. All the sports days will be at 9.15am, 

except for Nursery which will be held at 

10.30am and 2.15pm. 

Years 5 and 6 – Monday 21st June 2021 

Years 3 and 4 – Tuesday 22nd June 2021 

Years 1 and 2 – Wednesday 23rd June 2021 

Reception – Thursday 24th June 2021 

Nursery -  Wednesday 30th June 2021 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

From Tuesday 8th June 2021 Breakfast Club will be 

available to all pupils in Reception to Year 6.  

Key Dates 

  

School closes for half term on Thursday 27th May 

2021. 

School reopens on Tuesday 8th June 2021. 

School closes for summer on Friday 23rd July 

2021. 

Nursery Places  

We have places available in our Nursery to start September 

2021, or you can secure your place for January and April 2022. 

Please let any family and friends with 3-4 year old children know! 

Annual School Reports 

Reports will be coming home with your children 

on Friday 25th June 2021. If you wish to discuss 

any aspect of their report with your child’s class 

teacher please contact the school office to make 

a telephone appointment. 

Reporting Absence 

It is important to inform the office if your child is going to be absent 

from school before 9.00am. You can do this by either;  

Using the Arbor app to send a message  

Replying to any text message the school has sent 

Calling the school office  

Where we do not receive reasons for absence the school will attempt 

to contact you and complete home visits as necessary. Thank you for 

your support with this.  

We hope your children have all enjoyed being in school over the first half of the summer term, it has been lovely to see all of 

their smiley faces during the school day! 
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